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NOTICE OF NORTH HANOVER TWP. JLU BOARD MEETING 
CANCELLATION  

 
            NOTICE is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the North Hanover 
Township Joint Land Use Board for Wednesday, October 26, 2022 has been cancelled due to 
lack of business.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is on November 16 at 7:00pm. 
 
 
                                                                                    Alexandra DeGood 
                                                                                    NHT JLU Board Secretary 
 


